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Manager from Savile Row/Mayfair Project 
Manager in October 2014.

Eugene was previously employed as a 
registered representative with Charles 
Schwab, where his primary responsibilities 
involved trading securities while providing 
a high level of customer service for a 
dedicated group of active traders. 

Eugene received his Bachelor’s degree in 
Communication with a minor in Economics 
from The Ohio State University.

EUGENE K. PARK
CLIENT SERVICE SUPERVISOR

OFG-2111-2

Eugene Park is a Client Service Supervisor 
at Oxford Financial Group, Ltd. In this 
capacity, he oversees Oxford’s team of 
Relationship Managers and Client Service 
Associates, providing oversight and 
expertise to ensure the seamless 
coordination and implementation of the 
financial needs and goals of Oxford’s 
clients.

Eugene joined Oxford in 2003. Prior to his 
current role as Client Service Supervisor, his 
most recent promotion was to Relationship

“I work with my team to ensure every 
client’s needs are met and that they are 
in a position to reach all of their goals 

with the highest level of success.”


